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Shirley Walsh 
Senior Legal Counsel, Regulatory  
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 
P.O. Box 12400 
Hydro Place, Columbus Drive 
St. John’s, NL  A1B 4K7 
 
Dear Ms. Walsh: 
 
Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - Allowance for Unforeseen Capital Expenditures 

Monthly Reporting - Suspension of Monthly Report 
 
This is further to your letter dated February 6, 2024 wherein Hydro requested that the allowance 
for unforeseen capital expenditures monthly report be suspended until such time that spending 
of the funds from the allowance for unforeseen account requires reporting to the Board. 
 
The Board accepts your request to suspend the monthly reporting requirement beginning with 
the February 2024 report. Once the allowance for unforeseen capital expenditures is used, 
monthly reports will be required as in the past. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms. Jacqui 
Glynn, by email, jglynn@pub.nl.ca or by telephone 709-726-6781. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Stephanie Stack 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 
SS/cj 
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